# Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, December 17, 2012 5:15pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present: Brian Hite, Jake Gloor, Ray Collet, Jeana Leamon, Jake Gloor

Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens: None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for November. Motion by Leamon, second by Gloor. All ayes. Claims register for the month of November totaling \$17,082.72 was approved. Motion by Collet second by Leamon. All ayes.

Citizens: None

### Unfinished business:

Splash pad update.: Equipment is ordered, it will take 6 to 8 weeks. Ground breaking will be held in April.

## **New Business:**

City hall will be moving in the next few weeks..

Tomorrow, Tuesday, December 18th will be the splash pad fundraiser at Pizza Hut. 10% of their sales will be donated to the park.

### Other Business:

An update on Pettit Park may be available from Jason Becker for the next meeting.

The Hagen Family Foundation has donated money toward the canopy and mural for Pettit Park.

# **Programs:**

4 & 5 grade basketball starts on January 12th.

Senior Fitness class begins on January 7th.

This is the last week for Aerobics.

The 6th annual Winter Warm Up sale will be held on February 16th.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30pm. Motion by Leamon, second by Gloor. All ayes.

President of Park Board

**Brian Hite** 

Secretary of Park Board

Jake Gloor